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ROAD & BRIDGE COMMITTEE 

July 23, 2015 

 

The McDonough County Road and Bridge Committee held a meeting on Thursday, July 23, 2015 at 6:00 

P.M.  The meeting was held at the intersection of St. Francis Blacktop & Bellingham Road (1200
th
 St. & 

300 Rd.).  Committee members present were Chairman Clarke Kelso, Dave Cortelyou, Rod McGrew, 

Earl Sims, Paul Trimmer, Trevor Toland, Jerry Tyson and McDonough County Board Chairman Scott 

Schwerer.  Member Dick Marcott was absent.  Beth Crossett was present as recording secretary.  Other 

persons present included:  Patrick Stout, County Engineer Tom Hickman, Dave Cadwalader, Kevin Cox, 

David Grove, Board Member Marcia Twaddle and Neil Skiles. 

 

Chairman Kelso called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.   

 

Inspection of Road 

The committee members inspected Bellingham Road.  Following discussion, Member Cortelyou moved 

with second by Member McGrew to proceed with the chip seal of the road.  Motion carried on a voice 

vote.   

 

The road will be primed tomorrow and the first chip & seal will be done Monday (all weather permitting).  

The township crew will then do seal & chip in Chalmers, Bethel & Lamoine townships and return for the 

second chip seal.   All persons in attendance were thanked for their interest in the project. 

 

Discussion was held on the reasonable patching done on the Vermont blacktop. 

 

Member Cortelyou moved with second by Member Trimmer to adjourn the meeting at 6:06 p. m. 


